
A E C P S  P T A  N E W S L E T T E R

Thank
you 
for your
support!

Planning permission has finally come
through for the MUGA. Anna Baker and
the old and new PTA would like to
express our thanks for your suport
without which this would have not
been possible.
More Updates will follow as news
comes in.

Thursday, February 17th.
Bag 2 School! 
Get sorting these clothes (bag school uniform
seperately) and bring as many bags as you
have to school by Thursday 17th Feb.

Watch this space
for Disco News.
Info will follow on
ParentMail.

Shop online?
Use easy

fundraising!.

Guess the sweets
in the Jar and

win!
Mon 7th - Wed 9th

Feb

Sweet JarSweet JarSweet Jar

MUGA NEWS

The PTA will provide seperate bins for donations of school uniform.


